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Mareike Straeuli

From: Charlene Weber <charlene.weber@acerafrica.co.za>

Sent: 10 August 2016 10:30 AM

To: 'cut-lex@mweb.co.za'

Subject: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE-SANRAL EIA

Dear Mr Nyembezi 

 

Thank you for your correspondence. ACER will remove your name from this database, as the process is dealing only 

with the N3 from Durban as far as Key Ridge.  You will receive information on the Ashburton area when SANRAL 

commences with a Basic Assessment Process for the that particular section. 

 

 
Kind regards 

 

Charlene Weber 

ACER (Africa) Environmental Consultants 

 

Tel: +27 35 340 2715 

Fax: +27 35 340 2232 

E-mail: charlene.weber@acerafrica.co.za 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this mail 
Read our Privacy and Confidentiality Notice at www.acerafrica.co.za 

 

From: [mailto:cut-lex@mweb.co.za]  
Sent: 01 August 2016 01:56 PM 

To: N3batch1@acerafrica.co.za 

Subject: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE-SANRAL EIA 

 
Good day, 
 
Your letter dated 21 July 2016 refers. 
 
Kindly take note that our property is on the N3 Ashburton, and not within the Ethekwini Metropolitan area. 
 
Please forward us the correct Basic Assessments information. 
 
Regards, 
S. Nyembezi 
Cutheka Properties CC 


